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November 23, 1999

Mr. Stanley Skrzypek WDNR BRRTS ID: 02-39-001676
5209 West 53rd Place CASETRACK ID: 99-NEEE-031
Chicago, IL 60638

Subject: Affidavit of Contamination

Dear Mr. Skrzypek:

You sent me a letter, dated August 23, 1999, indicating you wanted to discuss the Department's
intent to proceed with recording an affidavit of contamination on your deed for the property you
own at CTH B and State Highway 23, Town of Montello, Marquette County, Wisconsin. You
and I then had the opportunity to speak by telephone. We talked about Wisconsin's laws
regarding investigation and cleanup once contamination is discovered on a property. We also
discussed the deed affidavit process. We ended our conversation with the understanding that
you would talk with your son about the about the situation and either you or he would contact
me with your intentions.

As of this date, I have not heard back from either you or your son. Our position has not
changed. We will begin the deed affidavit process if I do not hear back from you that you will
proceed with the necessary investigation and appropriate cleanup. Your written response -
should be sent to me by December 3, 1999.

Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions concerning this letter at (920)492-5944.

Sincerely,

c^Aw^^^
Judith M. Doelger
Environmental Enforcement Specialist
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